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Ellie & Stephen Lenawarungu would like to invite you to join them on Wednesday 14" August 2024 to learn more about their work with
women, girls and youth in the rural villages of Karare. They would like to share details of their work to protect and empower women and
girls, to ensure that children have access to education and how through sport they seek to strengthen respectful relationships between

boys and girls, men and women.
Ellie is excited to share how she has adapted to live in the wilderness and learnt to think differently about solving problems.

Stephen is proud to share how he combines his passion for Samburu culture and sport, creating an environment for children and youth
to play football and to learn how greater appreciation of conservation mitigates the risks of human-wildlife conflict.

If you can donate clothes, sportswear, football boots then please do bring them along. These will be carried straight back to Kenya!
Please join us 2:30 - 6:30pm Wednesday 14" August 2024 at St Augustine’s Catholic Church 1 Herbert Rd, Solihull B91 3QE

We look forward to seeing you! Ellie L@nawamngu +254706566658 ellie.lenawarungu@amuka-foundation.org




